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	 Friday	27th	November	2020	
	
	
	
Dear	Parents	and	Carers,	
	
We	were	due	to	film	our	Christmas	performances	on	Monday	30th	November;	
unfortunately,	the	school	is	currently	without	internet.	It	is	unknown	at	what	point	the	
internet	is	going	to	be	working;	therefore,	we	are	postponing	the	filming	for	now.	
	
The	children	have	done	a	fabulous	job	of	learning	their	songs	so	far,	so	they	will	keep	
practising	and	will	no	doubt	put	on	a	wonderful	performance!	
	
When	we	have	a	definitive	date	for	the	filming,	a	text	will	be	sent	out	to	confirm	this.	
On	this	new	date,	children	can	wear	something	festive,	or	their	Christmas	jumper.	
	
Thank	you	for	your	support,	
Miss.	Harris	
	
	
	 	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	 	
	


